
 LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS 

 BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING 

 December 17, 2012 
 
 
 

ITEM:  V.A.                 

 

 

 

TOPIC: Approval of Recommendation for Early Graduation for  

Franklin High School Student 

 

 

RECOMMENDATION: 
 
Move that the Board of Education of the Livonia Public Schools School District approve 
the recommendation for early graduation for a Franklin High School student to graduate 
after completing six semesters at the end of the 2012-13 school year provided all 
graduation requirements have been fulfilled. 

 

 

RATIONALE: 
 
Early graduation will help facilitate the student’s entrance into college in the Fall 2013. 

 

 

BUDGETARY INFORMATION: 
 
None 

 

 

RESOURCE PERSONNEL: 
 
Steven P. Archibald 

 

 

EXHIBITS: 
 
None 
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